
  

   

Dear ,  

We understand that the recent upgrade of New Zealand to Alert Level 4 has caused disruption 

to the professional and personal lives of us all. We sincerely hope that impact has been 

minimal, and everyone is now adjusting to the new reality.  

As we shared with you last month, we are continuing to plan for the 2020 Symposium 

(workshop & field study) taking place in Dunedin as scheduled (15-17 October).  

We want to reassure you that we are continually monitoring the situation and will adjust our 

plans to a constantly evolving situation with our priority being our delegates’ health and 

wellbeing. 

As a result of the disruption of Alert Level 4 and to enable all delegates to submit their papers in 

a timely manner, the Symposium Organising Committee have decided to extend the deadline 

for submission of papers to 15 May 2020.  

The 15 May 2020 deadline is final, and no the Symposium Organising Committee cannot grant 

an additional extension as it will impose pressure on the review and approval process of the 

papers.  

We encourage you to submit your paper earlier than the final deadline if you are able to. This 

will assist the organising committee in undertaking the paper review and final acceptance 

process on time. 

Keep safe and be kind, 

Your organising committee 

https://www.confer.nz/nzgs2020/  
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